
With respect: 

As a local resident, (Fraser Crescent), near the Parkbridge development now underway, I would like to 
voice some concerns I have about upcoming blas�ng for this new development.  

Since Parkbridge is obviously ge�ng down to bedrock on the site, how will this impact water run-off in 
rela�on to its neighbours? 

Water from the hill must exit to the lake (at some point). We currently have drainage issues on this 
crescent made obvious by the heavy rains we just received this January 3-4th 2023. 

Insurance policies have risen here or are difficult to atain. Is the town and contractor willing to 
compensate for any unforeseen problems associated with this ac�vity? 

Another ques�on is: How will all this shaking affect our founda�ons/windows, sewage/water lines etc.?  
I recognize you have seismic equipment monitoring but that does not guarantee anything or the 
cumula�ve effect of all that shaking. I am glad I’m not immediately next door to this.  I am disappointed 
that in this day and age of environmental degrada�on that this has been allowed to proceed.   

I am not the only one here that feels this way. 

Regards  

On behalf of concerned residents on Fraser Crescent 

Robert Newman 

 

The Blue Mountains 

 




